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Roberta DiMezza

From: Ekaterina Rau <katyusharau04@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 9:11 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A.; Rep. Caldwell, 
Justine A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. 
Felix, Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: Assisted Suicide Bill

Hello,  
 
I am writing as a college student from Providence College to voice my opposition to the proposed legalization of assisted 
suicide in Rhode Island. As a soon to be Catholic, I believe that there is an inherent and infinite dignity to all people from 
conception to natural death and this bill would go against my faith and beliefs and unjustly take away innocent life. I 
believe that a healthcare provider’s job is to protect life and not take away life.  
 
I hope that you will consider my thoughts and opinions.  
 
Thank you, 
Ekaterina Rau 


